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Welccme bcck!
We would like to welcome you all back to a new school year
at Holly Grove. We hope you have had a fantastic summer

break and enjoyed lots of fun times with family and friends.
We are looking foward to the year ahead and it has been

great to see all the children again.
We would like to welcome all of our new pupils and are

very proud of how well they are settling in school.            
We would also like to welcome all our new staff who have
joined us this term, we are very happy to have you all join

us at Holly Grove.
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If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk
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We have a
selection of dual

language story
books  in school.

These are
available in Urdu

and Polish.

.

If anyone shops at
ASDA please login

to your rewards
app and choose

Holly Grove
Primary School to

receive 0.5% of
your shop.

This is in addition
to your own

personal cashpot.
Please share with
your friends and

family

Please contact
school if you
would like us

to send any of
these books

home for you
to enjoy with

your child.
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Congratulations to the Holly
Grove team for reaching the

summit of Ben Nevis and raising
over £1000 for school!  Their

dedication, teamwork, and
commitment to this incredible

challenge has been truly
inspiring. Their hard work will

make a real difference, and we
couldn't be prouder of each and

every one of them.. 
Well done!

A Huge Thank you for all your
generous donations and

continued support.

 We would like to say a huge well done and a
massive Thank you to Nicola, a staff member at
Holly Grove and her brave family, for taking the

leap with a 15,000ft skydive this summer raising
over £1000 for school.

What an amazing  challenge and achievement.
The money raised will make a huge difference to

the children and families of Holly Grove.

THEY DID IT!THEY DID IT!



!Merry Berries teatime club will begin again on Monday 23rd
September 2024. It will run on a Monday, Tuesday and

Thursday from 3.30pm until 5.30pm and the cost will be £8
per session, including a balanced tea and fun activities.

.

Well done to our September 100 club winners. Cheques are in the post. 

Number 39 -  Darren Taylor £50 

Number 31 - Aisling Carruthers  £25

September 2024September 2024

Please reply to the School Spider message by Thursday 12th September, if you
would like a place for your child (even if your child has attended previously),

include how many days you would like and your preferred day(s).

We will contact you to confirm the days your child has been allocated, by
Monday 16th September.

Please be aware that you will be responsible for your child being picked up on
any allocated days, by 5.30pm.

PLEASE DO NOT send any money into school prior to your child starting at
Merry Berries, you will receive an invoice at the end of each calendar month,

along with the relevant ways of making payment.

If you require any further details, please contact Nick via the school phone
number.

We are very proud of Hunter for
coming back to school after the

summer with a fantastic attitude
and being an amazing role
model to his new friends in

class.

Well Done!

Amazing!



Physio Training HOLLY GROVEHOLLY GROVEHOLLY GROVE
HEROESHEROESHEROES

STAFF

Aisling’s Class - Everyone

Katie’s Class – Everyone

Samantha’s Class – Kaiton

Rebecca’s Class - Hunter

Laura’s Class – Abdullah

Adam’s Class – Ella

Julie’s Class - Essa

 Michael’s Class -Macie-Rose

Courtney’s Class - Harry
l

Josh’s Class– Everyone

  Alex’s Class - Stanley

Jenny’s Class - Joshua

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

CHILDREN

Ayaan. H
Leia- Grace

Alice

Shagufta

In school we use reading programmes
called Bug Club and Bug Club Phonics.
This is a finely-leveled reading scheme

that can be accessed at home. If you
need any help accessing your child’s Bug
Club account, please do not hesitate to

contact school.

Staff Development
Wednesday 11th  September

3pm-4:30pm

GDPR Training

We are still collecting
any unwanted school

uniform.

All items and sizes
are welcome and will
be much appreciated.
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Please note the changes to
attendance guidelines which came in

to affect on August 19th 2024...








